
 

 

 

 

Planning Commission 

Village of Otisville 

Regular Meeting 

April 27, 2009 

 

 
The April 27th, 2009 regular meeting was canceled due to the fact that Gordon Barden 

and David Tatrow were both going to be out of town. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________________ 

Andrea M. Barden 

 

April 27th, 2009 


